

# St Matthew's School

9 Glyde Street (PO Box 456) Narrogin. WA. 6312 Ph (08) 9853 9500 Fax (08) 9881 2135

Email: admin@matthews.wa.edu.au Website: www.matthews.wa.edu.au

Dear Parents,

Welcome to Term 4, 2024.

We can't believe that it is the final term with our wonderful class.

It is another great term ahead please note the calendar of important dates listed below.

### **ABSENTEES**

Parents are required to inform the school if their child is going to be absent. This can be done in the form of a written note or via the school app.

### **HOMEWORK FOLDERS**

Please ensure that the children's homework folders come to and from school every day. Contained in the homework folders should be a reading book (Lexile or at their level) and a homework exercise book with a weekly worksheet.

### **LIBRARY**

Just a reminder that our library day has changed to *Tuesday*. Please ensure your child has a suitable library bag and remember books every week especially as these are generally our home reading book.

## **IMPORTANT DATES:**

Tuesday 22 <sup>nd</sup> October	Year 2/3 Excursion (Museum and Kings Park)
Thursday 31 <sup>st</sup> October	All Saints Day Whole School Mass
Thursday 7 <sup>th</sup> November	Year 2/3 Class Mass
Monday 18 <sup>th</sup> November	Final Week of books from library
Wednesday 4 <sup>th</sup> December	Thanksgiving and Graduation Mass
Friday 6 <sup>th</sup> December	Last day of term

Lastly, please feel free to discuss with us any issues or concerns you may have regarding your child. We can be contacted at school, in person, by phone, and through email!

Many thanks

Mrs Jane Dyke Mrs Adele Maartens

email: jane.dyke@cewa.edu.au email: adelemaartens@cewa.edu.au